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NtM No 32 of 2022  6th May 2022 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Burntisland West Dock Crane Demolition Works 

 

 

Mariners are advised that the Burntisland West Dock crane is scheduled to be demolished, with works 

starting on Monday the 9th of May and lasting for around 6 weeks. 

The crane will be demolished from the land side and no works are scheduled to take place over the 

water. 

During this time no vessel will be permitted to berth on the West Wall of the West Dock.  

 

Status of Previously Published Notices: 

No 10 of 2019 remains in force 

No 04 of 2020 remains in force. 

Nos 07, 14, 26, 73 of 2021 remain in force 

Nos 02, 04, 17, 21, 22, 25, 26, 27, 29, 30 and 31 of 2022 remain in force 

 

Greg Macintyre 

Marine Manager – Rosyth & Fife Ports 

 


